
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday Message 

 
2021-04-19 
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
It sure has been a unique year for all members of our Ross Road community! 
We could never have predicted the extent of where we would be at this time 
and are truly grateful for your ongoing diligence and partnership. We are so 
proud of our community, particularly your children, who have shown a great 
amount of compassion, flexibility, and kindness during this unprecedented 
year.  
 
We acknowledge that you were sent our second Exposure notification last 
Friday. This will impact and affect everyone differently. The health, safety and 
well-being of our Ross Road community continues to be our highest priority. 
Below are some key items that we ask your attention with: 
 
Important Health and Safety Information 

1. Daily Health check 
2. Send your child with a mask 
3. School grounds are closed during the school day AND before/after 

school 
 

The communication we continue to receive from the Ministry of Health and 
the Ministry of Education is to encourage families to perform the daily health 
check prior to sending their children to school. Please take time to review this 
document and ensure you are familiar with all the details. 
 
We are encouraging ALL students to wear masks at school. This is mandatory 
for all staff members and students in grades 4-7 (and students in the grade 3/4 
class).  
We encourage all Ross Road students and community members to wear masks 

while at school. 
 
School grounds are closed from 8:30am-3:30pm daily. Please be mindful to 
continue to arrive and depart school in a timely manner. Please continue to 
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remain off the property during the day to allow classes to maximize space for 
outside learning. 
 
Reminder Grade 7 Fundraising opportunity 
Treat yourself to fresh roasted coffee with a personal touch: 
http://www.globalcoffeefundraising.ca/rossroad 
Or a beautiful assortment of flowers, fruits and veg. Lots of new options this 
year: 
https://rossroadelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home 
Ordering closes April 25, and product pick up will be from the school on May 
10.  
 
Important Dates 
April 21 – PAC Meeting on Zoom at 7pm 
April 22 – Earth Day 
April 28 – Early dismissal at 1:50pm for staff collaboration 
 
Thank you for your continued patience, understanding and support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Jason Haywood, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   jhaywood@sd44.ca 
 
 
 


